
566 Active 72 Life 

195 Family 
12 Sustaining 

155 Associate 

Would you like to take part 
in the decision-making of the FRRS? 

Election time is coming again. Two year Board of Directors terms are expiring 
this year for Brian Challender, Kent Stephens. William (Hank) Stiles. and Gor-
don Wollesen. 

Being a member of the Board of Directors brings serious responsibility along 
with it. Board members are required to attend monthly. day-long meetings in 
Portola. as one example. 

Anyone who seriously wishes to run for one of these four positions is to write 
a note requesting to be on the ballot for the Board of Directors along with a 
short resume about themselves, which will be shown to all those qualified to 
vote, and send them to the Society address. They must be in our hands no later 
than Saturday. May 30, 1992. 

The voting will take place and the results will be tabulated at the Annual 
Membership meeting which will be held on Saturday, June 13. 1992 in the 
Flannery meeting room at the museum. 

All members except Associate are eligible to run for Board of Directors posi-
tions and to vote. 

Annual Membership Meeting 
Our annual membership meeting will be held in the Mike Flannery Room at 

the Portola Railroad Museum at 7:30 PM on Saturday, June 13, 1992. A Bar-B-c) 
dinner will be held prior to the meeting. Cost for the dinner is $5.00 per person. A 
video/slide program showing recent activities at the museum will follow our short 
business meeting. All are welcome. 

TRAIN Spring Board Meet 
Bill Evans and Norm and Barbara Holmes attended the TRAIN Spring Board 

of Directors meeting in Kansas City April 4 and 5. 1992. We presented our tenta-
tive fall convention schedule and attended several seminars. Of particular interest 
was a report by Frank McKenna. our Washington, D.C. legislative watchdog, 
about what we may or may not have to do to comply with FRA regulations. There 
seems to be a different interpretation of the 1988 rule changes as to whom they 
apply. 

Membership Report 
as of April 23, 1992 

Total FRRS membership is 1,000. 
...Of these, 31 are Charter members. 

Cash Donations 
The following people have made much 

needed cash contributions to the FRRS: 

Tom & Isabel Abbott 
George Andrews 
George Bakalar 
Robert Blanch 

Scott Crawford 
Donald Davella 

Don Douglas 
William Garner 
Henry Hultgren 
Gordon Ingle 
David Krieger 
Peter Langdon 

Thomas & Martha Lawler 
Ken Meeker 

Kenneth Meiser, Jr. 
Dan Persson 

Leonard Rimicci 
Paul Romig 
Ralph Ross 

Richard Rowe 
Russell Silva 

Richard Simonsen 
Ken Storey 

Stan Thomson 
Eric Wright 

Albert Novak 
via United Way 

New Life 
Members 

The FRRS welcomes the following nice 
people who are our newest life 

members: 

Walter Pasciak 
from Avondale AZ 

Don McMath 
from White Plains NY 

Tom Graham 
from Santa Rosa CA 

Val Ray Judd 
from Sparks NV 

Thanks, and enjoy your memberships. 
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